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January 7, 2022 
 
 
To CJUSD Families, 
  
I want to take this opportunity to wish you all a Happy New Year! I certainly hope 
that students have had a restful and enjoyable winter break. All of our schools will 
be resuming on Monday, January 10th and will follow their regular school 
schedules. 
  
As we make this transition back to school, we want to ensure the safe and healthy 
return of all of our students and staff. Please continue to assess the health of your 
child every morning and keep your child home if they are exhibiting any 
symptoms. If your child experiences a positive COVID event, is identified as a 
close contact or is exhibiting symptoms, please keep your child at home and 
contact the school on Monday, January 10. The staff will assess your child’s 
situation in order to determine a safe return date to school. 
  
Please be advised that masking protocols remain in place for students and staff 
while indoors. We are excited and looking forward to our students joining us back 
on campus next week!  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Eduardo Ochoa 
Superintendent 


